TRIPURA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

n Agartala
No.F.9 (2-18)-Exam/TPSC/2021 l6™ decambey, 2021

NOTIFICATION
Reference: - Notification dated 04.10.2021

It is for information of all concerned that due to unavoidable
circumstances, the Departmental Examinations of Engineering Officers
scheduled to be held on and from 22™ December, 2021 has been deferred and
will be commenced from 12" January, 2022.

Eligible list and Admission Certificate of provisionally qualified
candidate for the said Departmental Examinations alongwith detailed
programme will be uploaded in the Commission’'s Website viz

4 it www.tpsc.tripura.gov.in
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